Figure: 30 TAC §290.47(c)(3)

Boil Water Notice Rescinded
June 25, 2025

On Friday, June 20, 2025, the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality required
the Picosa Water Supply Corporation public water system, TX2470026, to issue a Boil
Water Notice to inform customers, individuals, or employees that due to conditions
which occurred recently in the public water system, the water from this public water
system was required to be boiled prior to use for drinking water or human
consumption purposes.

The public water system has taken the necessary corrective actions to restore the
quality of the water distributed by this public water system used for drinking water or
human consumption purposes and has provided TCEQ with laboratory test results that
indicate that the water no longer requires boiling prior to use as of June 25, 2025 at
2:15 pm.

If you have questions concerning this matter, you may contact Maureen E Spruill,
Manager at (830) 393-4424, mspruill@picosawsc.com or Monday through Friday from
8:00 am to 4:00 pm at our office located at 3274 FM 2579, Floresville TX.

We greatly appreciate your patience during this time! Picosa WSC has taken every
precaution to ensure our member’s health and safety is not affected by meeting state
requirements through multiple independent laboratory tests.



